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Conklin

Funeral services for Bill W. Conklin, 64, of Bay City will be held 4 p.m. Wednesday at First Baptist Church in Bay City with Dr. W. D. Baker officiating.  Burial will follow at Roselawn Memorial Park in Van Vleck.

Mr. Conklin was born Dec. 18, 1926, to David and Wilma Hooten Conklin in La Mesa and died June 10, 1991, at Matagorda General Hospital.

He has lived in Bay City since 1985 and was a member of the First Baptist Church.

He is survived by his wife, Loudie Hurst Conklin of Bay City; a son, Raleigh Conklin of Bay City; and a sister, Dorothy Holcom of Fort Worth.

Pallbearers are, Marcus Frazier, Hollis Frazier, Dudley Huebner, Russell Huebner, Ron Cox and James Mitchell.

Honorary pallbearers are D. J. Huebner, W. E. Frazier, Burt Huebner, Rance Howard of Burbank, Calif., Dr. H. C. Matthes, Dr. Bryan Simons, Dr. Edward Pesek and the Deacons of the FirstBaptist Church of Bay City.

He was preceded in death by a son, Mark H. Conklin, who died June 27, 1990.

Arrangements are with Taylor Brothers Funeral Home, Bay City.

